
August 4th, 2023 

Dear Gambier Islanders,  
 
The Gambier Island Communities survey is live! Have your say!  
 

The Oversight Committee for the Rural Economic Diversification and Infrastructure Program (REDIP) 
project sponsored by the Gambier Island Community Association (GICA) has been working hard in 
collaboration with the UBC Planning Studio to create this survey as an opportunity to hear from the 
communities on Gambier. Every person on this email list has been sent a link to participate in the 
survey, it will show up in your inbox as coming from “noreply@qemailserver.com”. The survey will be 
open until September 5th, 2023.  
 

If you know of other Gambier community residents or if there are multiple people in your household 
who would like to participate in the survey independently and have not been sent a link, please contact 
gambierredip@gmail.com with their name and email address. Questions about the survey or the GICA 
REDIP project can be sent to gambierredip@gmail.com as well. If you would like a paper copy of the 
survey, please contact Sophia Khan at 604-812-1283. 
 

Best regards, 

The Gambier Island Community Association Board,  

The GICA REDIP Oversight Committee (Carmela Allevato, Elizabeth Carriere, Elaine Davies, Todd Elyzen, 
Zeno Farinelli, Torsten Kehler, Sophia Khan, Jeanne Mikita, Carol Petroski, Emily Pickett, Rod Robertson 
and Deb Wainwright) and 

Samantha Wing, Project Coordinator 
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